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Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 10 GCSE English Texts 

It is our aim at The Thomas Alleyne Academy to ensure that we provide our students 
with the relevant tools to be successful in their GCSEs.    

In order to help students with their GCSE English Literature preparation, we will be 
providing your son/daughter with a copy of:- ‘An Inspector Calls’,’A Christmas Carol’ 
and ‘Romeo and Juliet,’ which they will be able to use in lessons and at home when 
completing homework and revision.   

Your son/daughter will receive their copy of these texts during Year 10. 'A Christmas 
Carol' will be issued this week during their English lesson.  The other texts will be 
issued when they are taught on the curriculum. 
 
In order to cover the cost of providing these books we kindly ask that you make a 
voluntary contribution of £15.  
 
If you are able to make a contribution, please use the reply link below.  Payment may 
be made via WisePay, cash or cheque (made payable to ‘The Thomas Alleyne 
Academy’). 
 
Reply Slip 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

Ms C. Harvey 

Head of English  
The Thomas Alleyne Academy 
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